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Dear Mr Lehmann 
 
Re: Request for Information – Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I wish to confirm that the Place Directorate has now completed its search for the 
information which you requested by email on 17 January 2020. 
 
Your request and my findings are as follows: - 
 

1. A list of vehicles owned or leased to the council. Please include; 
registration mark, fleet number (if used), make & model and body type. 
Please see attached document 
 
2. Of the vehicles leased, a list of the companies from which the vehicles are 
leased. 
JCB Finance 
Societe Generale Equipment Finance  
Siemens 
 
3. Name, position and email address of the staff responsible for these 
vehicles. 
 
Jacob Finney, Transport Operations Manager 
Email: fleetservices@barnsley.gov.uk  
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact Jane Buchan on (01226) 
772445. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the Directorate has handled your request, you may 
ask for an internal review. Please clearly mark your correspondence ‘Complaint’ 
and address it to: InformationRequests@barnsley.gov.uk 
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If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: http://www.ico.org.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Paul Castle 
Service Director – Environment and Transport 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

COPYRIGHT STATEMENT 

(©) Barnsley Metropolitan Borough Council  

This information is a relevant copyright work for the purposes of the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. It is owned solely by 
Barnsley Metropolitan Borough Council but is available for re-use without charge, including for commercial purposes,  in accordance with 

the terms of the Open Government Licence found at The National Archives Website http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-

government-licence 
When re- using the information please ensure that you: 

Acknowledge the copyright and source of the information by including the following attribution statement: "Contains Barnsley 

Metropolitan Borough Council information (©) Barnsley Metropolitan Borough Council. Licensed under the Open Government Licence."  
Include the same acknowledgement in any sub-licences you grant, and a requirement that any further sub-licences do the same. 

Do not use the information in a way that suggests that the Council endorses you or your use of the information.  

The information is licensed "as is”. The Council is not liable for any errors or omissions in the information and shall not be liable for any 
loss, injury or damage of any kind caused by its use. 
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